Miscellany Guidelines
The central role of the Miscellany is to inform Boulder Friends of things of direct concern to Boulder Meeting and to them as Quakers.  In other words, the Miscellany is primarily to give information needed to carry out our spiritual and organizational mission.  These general guidelines are to help Friends know what’s suitable as they consider a potential submission. 

Suitable activities or information for an article
· All Meeting activities, and activities of regional Friends’ groups we belong to.

· Activities sponsored by the Meeting or a Meeting committee.  (When submitting such an article, please cite the sponsoring committee.)
· Activities taking place at the meetinghouse and involving several Friends.

· Reports from Friends who have represented Meeting at another organization.

· Background information needed for decision-making at Meeting for Worship 
for Business, and information about committee projects.

Articles about activities at the meetinghouse but involving no or few Friends will probably not get accepted.  Similarly, activities taking place in Denver will likely get rejected, unless they’re at Mountain View or relate to the AFSC.

Announcements from other organizations

· Even announcements from national Quaker organizations need a careful consideration of the relevance to Boulder Meeting  – we have a bulletin board for those.  If submitted, they should be less than 150 words.

· Reports of events outside of Meeting or that are not Quaker activities are questionable, especially if they’re long.

A personal letter is probably not appropriate.  The “personal announcements” section at the end of the newsletter is for simple news or requests Friends want to share with the community (no 3rd-party announcements). 

Excepting standard items such as Business Meeting minutes or information for meeting decisions, an article should be less than 250 words. It is the responsibility of the submitter to shorten it to that length.  Shorter articles stand a better chance of inclusion.
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